Copyright of FoundLetters.com

Ms. Mary Daniels
22nd Hill Avenue

Philadelphia.

February 1, 2011

Mr. Gregory Bates
Lecturer
Philadelphia School

Philadelphia.

Dear Mr. Bates,

I am one of your college advisees and I would like to appreciate the way you have given me a proper guidance. You have been a great adviser to me.  I would like to extend my heartiest wishes to you for being a great mentor and guidance in conducting and finishing my thesis in my final year of graduation. Your inputs and comments about my thesis were all helpful in making it a momentous thesis.  In fact, my thesis was chosen as one of the exceptional thesis this academic year.  Your counseling was critical in helping me make the right decisions about how to proceed with my study.  Your suggestions to use another methodology and system of analysis in my thesis enhanced the way I analyzed the results of the study.

Thank you very much for everything.  I wish you more success in your career.

Yours faithfully,

Ms. Mary Daniels
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